
. .. . . . . . - - . . - - . . . . _ . -- . ....- ....

* -

1. -

*
,

Department of Energy
,.

Washington, D.C. 20545 :,;
p I ..

OCT181979
*

RECEIVED,_

NoteoI 1979
2- -

Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief

u,,, b @ g ,
-p

-

-

Transportation Branch '
.

Division of Fuel Cycle and 1., Q L-
Material Safety Y

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission N
.Washington, D.C. 20555 4 ''

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

The questions which you forwarded dated May 30, 1979, to complete
,

i

your review of the SARP for the cask USA /6104/BF (DOE-CH) have been

returned to Battelle Memorial Institute. They plan to prepare the

requested infonnation for you by January 1,1980.
.

Sincerely,

N- A

Donald M. Ross, Chief
Occupational Safety Branch
Operational and Environmental

Safety Division
I

cc: J. G. Condelos, CH
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